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This letter concludes our processing of your 24 February 2009 Freedom of
Information Act (FOIA) request for records for “Any guidance documents or emails
concerning whether, how and by what means the CIA will carry out the intent of the
President’s Memorandum on the Freedom of Information issued by the White House
on January 21, 2009.” As you will recall, in our 3 April 2009 letter, we informed you
that we had already initiated searches for this information for a FOIA request received
prior to yours. We cross-referenced your request to the earlier one in order to send you
any records that were found to be releasable.

The earlier case was recently concluded and we did not locate any records
responsive to that request. As the CIA Information and Privacy Coordinator, I am the CIA
official responsible for this determination. You have the right to appeal this response to
the Agency Release Panel, in my care, within 45 days from the date of this letter. Please
include the basis of your appeal.

Sincerely,

— M.W

Delores M. Nelson
Information and Privacy Coordinator






